
Year 1 Newsletter                                                              2nd October 2023 

Dear parents and carers, 

We would like to ask that all the children bring in a small labelled yogurt pot. 

We will be using them to plant seeds. Thank you! 

Science: We will be focusing on identifying the difference between objects and 

the materials they are made of. 

R.E: We are starting a new RE topic called Belonging. We will begin by looking at 

different groups the children belong to. 

English: Our core text for the week is Jack and the Beanstalk. We will be 

writing instructions on how to plant seeds. 

Maths: This week we are learning the number bonds to 6 and will be adding 1-

digit numbers. 

PE: Year 1 PE days are currently Wednesday and Friday. Please ensure that the 

children come to school in their school uniform. We will get changed in class 

ready for our PE lessons. Please name all items clearly to ensure we can return 

uniform that has been misplaced. 

Computing: We are current learning to write simple algorithms. 

Please ensure all uniform, book bags, PE bags, lunchboxes and water bottles are 

clearly labelled with your child’s name. 

Just a gentle reminder that if you have anything to discuss with the class 

teacher please make an appointment through the school office.  

Thank you! 

The Year 1 Team 


